
2023 Gardnerville Trash Raffle 

Thank you for participating in the 2023 Gardnerville Trash Raffle.  The Town Health & Sanitation Department is 
offering a free year of trash service to one single family home customer in Gardnerville (a $291.84 value).  To be 
eligible to win you must be a current customer of Gardnerville Health & Sanitation and you must provide your name, 
address, phone number and, your email address (if you have one).  You can either bring the form into the office, mail 
to Town of Gardnerville, 1407 Highway 395 N, Gardnerville, NV 89410 or email the form to togville@douglasnv.us or 
fill out the form online at our Town of Gardnerville.com trash services page on the website.  Surveys will be accepted 
until November 17, 2023.  The winner will be drawn at the Gardnerville Christmas Kickoff on November 30, 2023.  
We will contact the winner and a credit will be applied with the first billing in January. You do not need to be present 
to win.  Please only enter once.  Multiple entries will not be accepted. 

*You must be a customer of Gardnerville Health & Sanitation to be eligible*

*Your Contact Information:

Name:____________________________________   Address:________________________________, Gardnerville, NV 

Zip Code  ____________ 

Phone Number(s):___________________________________________________ 

Email______________________________________________________________ 
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